

South Dartmoor Community College and Atrium Studio School

Executive Head teacher | Mrs J Veal

Balland Lane | Ashburton | Devon | TQ13 7EW

01364 652230 | 01364 655399



25 January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

SUPERVISED REMOTE LEARNING BOOKING - WEEK COMMENCING 01 FEBRUARY 2021

This is your weekly email reminding you to please complete the booking form should your son/daughter require a place at the SDCC and Atrium Supervised Remote Learning Provision.

Those families that meet the following criteria are invited to book a place for their son/daughter should they require it, they are as follows.

- All family members classified as critical workers <u>Government definition</u>;
- Vulnerable children and young people including those with an Education Health and Care plan.

For more detailed explanation of those families that meet the criteria please see the link above.

If you require a place in the Supervised Remote Learning provision, for next week, please complete the form by Wednesday 27 January at 12 noon to ensure we can make the necessary arrangements to support your child in school. It is essential that this form is completed for all children **every week** please. Failure to complete the request form may result in a place not being available for your child.

The link for the week commencing Monday 1 February is here.

Whilst in school we will be able to provide lunch provision though the canteen. Please indicate on the form if you would like to take advantage of this. Students' cashless accounts will be used to pay for these as before. Please ensure that balances remain topped up via parent pay.

The students are located in the Maths and English block and the Library and have access to a computer to enable them to access the live online learning. Please, where possible, ensure that your son/daughter has a set of cabled headphones so that they can listen to the lesson. Furthermore, students should be in full school uniform. The areas will be well ventilated so please make sure that they have an additional jumper should they need it.

If you have any questions or need to amend your booking please contact: rmunro@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk

Kind regards

Mrs Sally Banfield

Assistant Head Teacher

Trust Respect Equality Excellence

